
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

WSCAC Meeting 
MWRA Facilities in Southborough 

Tuesday, October 9, 2018 
*10:00 AM* 

508-424-3602 
 
 

Introduction-Michael Baram 
 

 
I. WSCAC Briefs: Executive Committee Meeting Summary 

 
• New administrative assistant-Alexandra Peckham  
• Ware River Public Access Plan process 
• Quarterly letter to the Water Supply Protection Trust 

 
II. Featured Presentation: Beth Card, Director of Environmental and Regulatory Affairs at MWRA 

will be discussing the following: 
 

• MWRA water supply expansion 
• Water quality monitoring 
• Key regulatory issues for the tunnel redundancy project 
• National/State/Regional water initiatives 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

THE NEXT WSCAC MEETING WILL BE HELD ON 
 

TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 13H AT 10:00 A.M. AT THE MWRA FACILITIES IN 
SOUTHBOROUGH 

 
DCR’s Office of Water Resources staff will be discussing the MA Drought Plan revisions 

and updated Water Conservation Standards 
 

 

 
 
 


